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Port Blair, dated the th October, 2007

To

The Deputy Commissioner,
South Andaman,
Port Blair.

Sub: Protection of Jarawa tribal reserve - regarding.

Sir,

I am directed to invite a reference to this office letter
No. 1-752/2007-TW/359 dated 16T July, 2007 and
subsequent reminders No. letter No. 1-752/2007-TW /485
dated 24t August, 2007. No. 1-752/2007-TW /545 dated
14th September, 2007 and letter No. 1-752/2007-TW /592
dated 26tk September, 2007 regarding the subject mentioned
above.

In this context it is stated that a Notification declaring
an area of 5 Kms. radius around Jarawa tribal reserve as a
Buffer Zone in which commercial and tourist activities are
prohibited is being issued with the approval of Hon‘ble Lt.
Governor, A& N Islands (copy is enclosed). Further as per
the minutes recorded by the Lt. Governor, please ensure that
no tourist resort comes up in the Buffer Zone (copy of the
office notes from para 66-70/N is enclosed for reference).

Yours faithfully,

@ i
H]Lﬁs;sistant Com Qr\g )
(T6-Jarawa (new)

Encl: A/A




